
KENTON RIDGE HIGH SCHOOL
NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY

Dear Student,

Your 3.3 or higher G.P.A. makes you academically eligible to apply for admission into the

Kenton Ridge Chapter of the National Honor Society.  In addition to this scholarship
requirement, students must fill out an application to show their strengths in the areas of

leadership, service, and character.

The NHS selection committee determines the extent of each student’s leadership and
service contributions from information sheets completed by eligible students. It is the
responsibility of the student to pick up or download these sheets from the Kenton
Ridge website and submit them by the deadline. No late forms will be accepted.
The student should also try to be as complete, thorough, and neat as he or she can be so
that the committee has a well-rounded picture of the student’s endeavors and
qualifications.

After the information is collected, a faculty selection committee will determine
students’ eligibility based on a rubric.  Students who are selected will be notified soon
after the committee meets.

The deadline to submit applications this year is TBD 2022. Please follow all directions
on the application.

The information sheet and other relevant information will be posted on the Kenton
Ridge website under the National Honor Society link. If you have further questions,
please contact Mr. Caleb Nettleton or Mrs. Gretchen Williams via school email or at 390
- 1274.


